The University Library has Launched a New Website
(12/11/2015)
Dear All,

We are happy to announce that the University Library has launched a new website!

To make it more user-friendly and informative, the Library has re-organized the layout of its
website and added a number of useful links & tools. With this new layout, readers are able to

see the Library’s most updated news and achievements instantly at the center of the main

page.
Come and check out our new website at http://library.umac.mo/lib.html.

Regards,
UM Library



